Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)
Re: Cooling towers
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Could I kindly request a current copy of the council’s cooling tower register for Leicester please

Answer:

This information is published on the Council’s FOIA disclosure log at:
https://directory.leicester.gov.uk/foi-directory/foia-21840/
The cooling tower register has not changed since November 2020.
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17 of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because, in accordance with Section 21 of the FOIA and Regulation 6(1)(b) of EIR, namely the information is made publicly accessible to the applicant by other means i.e. the Council’s website.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
